
 

 
 

 

 
CITY OF CHESTERFIELD - PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

PROPOSED FY2023 BUDGET - PUBLIC HEARING 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 21, 2022 - 6:45PM 

 
 

The City of Chesterfield will hold a public hearing on the 

proposed budget for Fiscal Year 2023 at 6:45 p.m., 

Monday, November 21, 2022, in the Council Chambers, 

690 Chesterfield Parkway West, Chesterfield, Missouri 

63017. A copy of the proposed budget is available for 

public inspection at City Hall at the same address 

during the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday 

through Friday. 
 

 

 

 

Jeannette Kelly 

Finance Director 

 

 


